
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The River Stour Trust has agreed to be part of the 

Dedham Vale Scattered Orchard project. This 

means that we are going to plant four fruit trees 

at the Cattawade picnic site. They need to be 

planted (or at the very least heeled in somewhere 

suitable) soon after delivery within the next week. 

 

Can you help on Friday 5 February at 10.00am at the Cattawade Picnic site? 

All help gratefully received! 

Please bring spades, forks, gardening gloves, secateurs, coffee etc (as well as planting 

the trees there is some clearing of the bank adjacent to the road to be done).  

If you can come please let the Work Party Organiser, John Morris, know: 

e-mail john@the-morrises.net or texting 07980 003275 

 

 

More information about the Scattered Orchard Project:  

http://www.suffolkfreepress.co.uk/news/latest-news/orchards-to-improve-local-communities-1-7135992  

Cattawade Work Party 

Friday 5 February 2016 

10.00am start 
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